MAIO LEGAL ADVISES HITACHI RAIL ON €737M MAINTENANCE
CONTRACT
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MAIO Legal has advised Hitachi Rail Spain on the €737 million contract awarded by ILSA for the
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maintenance of its new fleet of high-speed trains

» This contract, which has been closed for an
amount of €737 million for a period of 30
years, consolidates HITACHI RAIL ESPANA's
relationship with ILSA, provides continuity
for the ILSA's new sustainable fleet and
strengthens its presence in Spain.

The maintenance of its new fleet of 20 of the ETR 1000 high-speed trains will be carried out in
Madrid, creating more than 75 jobs, and will include predictive and and will include predictive and
corrective activities to guarantee the highest levels of reliability, safety and comfort for passengers.

Hitachi Rail was advised by a MAIO Legal Madrid office Commercial team comprising partner Marco
Bolognini (pictured left) and senior Maria Katie Bua (pictured right).

“We are extremely satisfied with the result obtained by our client and ILSA. This collaboration
represents an important step in the effective liberalisation of passenger rail services in Spain. It has
been a pleasure to support Hitachi Rail Espana on this journey, which in some ways has just begun

and has certainly been a great success and will undoubtedly last for many years,” said Marco
Bolognini.



